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ISFLC Expands Partnership to Strengthen 

Leadership Development for Iowa 

Administrators 

March 28, 2025— Exciting news for Iowa’s school leaders! The Iowa Superintendents Finance 

& Leadership Consortium (ISFLC) is leveling up its leadership development program through a 

powerful new partnership. The School Administrators of Iowa (SAI) has officially joined forces 

with the Iowa Association of School Boards (IASB) and the University of Northern Iowa’s 

Institute for Educational Leadership (IEL)—creating a dynamic alliance that promises to 

transform professional development for Iowa’s administrators. 

ISFLC provides a premier professional development program designed to equip 

superintendents, school business officials, and aspiring superintendents with critical financial 

and leadership skills. With the combined expertise and resources of these three distinguished 

organizations, ISFLC is poised to offer an even more robust learning experience, ensuring that 

Iowa’s educational leaders are prepared to navigate the complexities of school administration. 

“This partnership marks a significant milestone in our commitment to supporting Iowa’s school 

leaders,” said IASB Executive Director D.T. Magee. “By bringing together the strengths of SAI, 

IASB, and IEL, we are creating a comprehensive network that fosters collaboration, enhances 

leadership development, and ultimately benefits students across the state.” 

The collaboration among these organizations underscores a shared vision of strengthening 

Iowa’s education system through continuous learning and professional growth. This partnership 

will provide school administrators with expanded access to training, resources, and networking 

opportunities, empowering them to make informed decisions that positively impact their districts 

and communities. 

For more information about ISFLC and its partnerships, please visit www.ia-sb.org/isflc. 
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